
                          

Release Date 6/14/19 

A Portion of Bennett St. will remain CLOSED in-between Second 

Avenue and Third Avenue until Saturday 6/15. There will be no 

Thru Traffic.  

A Detour will be set up for access around the work zone; 

however, it still may be less delay to utilize Evergreen Ave. to 

access the Airport and Ishiyama Dr.. 

For Access to the Forestry Office, please utilize the detour 

through the Industrial Park from 2nd Ave. to 3rd Ave. 

Beginning Sunday 6/15 there will be NO PARKING on Bennett St 

between Zimovia Hwy & Reid St. 

For more information, please contact the project offices at: 

SECON - 874-3145 

DOT – 874-3141 

Traveling public should expect short delays in all work areas. 

Please pay attention to signs in the areas, and keep an eye out 

for flaggers, crew, and pedestrians when traveling through 

these areas. Thank you for your patience. 

Sincerely,  

Project Staff                                                                                         



 


